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INVITATION TO COMMENT ON PROPOSED REVISIONS TO LOCAL RULES 
 
 
 
 

The Orange County Superior Court is seeking comments pursuant to California Rules of 

Court, rule 10.613 on proposed new and revised local rules. The proposed new local rules 

are 603.09 and 608.04. The proposed revised local rules include the following: 185 

(renumbering it as rule 510 and restructuring Division 5), 317, 611.03, 901.1,  and Division 

3 Appendix A of the Civil Rules.  
 

Comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 7, 2020. 
 

Information concerning the Invitation to Comment on proposed revisions to the Local 

Rules of Court is available on the court’s website at: 

 

http://www.occourts.org/directory/local-rules/invitation-to-comment/ 
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